
WALK TOGETHER – QUESTION TOGETHER – TAKE RESPONSIBILITY TOGETHER 

 
The Benedictine Monks of Holy Cross Abbey 

invite you to reflect on the Synodal Journey with 

 

DR CATHERINE E. CLIFFORD, Professor of Systematic and Historical 

Theology at Saint Paul University, Ottawa. Her teaching, research, and 

publications are in the areas of ecclesiology, ecumenism, and the 

history of the Second Vatican Council. She is a member of the 

Methodist Roman Catholic International Commission and is one of the 

Canadian delegates chosen to be a lay voting member at the Synod 

on Synodality. 

 

 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 at 7.30pm 
Report from the Synod 
The experience of being listened to and participating in the synodal process has been 

experienced by many Catholics as “the first steps of a return from an experience of 

collective exile, the consequences of which affect the entire People of God.” Where are 

we in the synodal process of the global Catholic Church, and what might it mean for the 

future of our local communities? 

  

Wednesday 15th May 2024 at 7.30pm 
Walking Together as One: Synodality and the Future of Christian Unity  
From the outset of his pontificate, Pope Francis has considered “synodality” as a gift that 

Catholics might learn and receive from other Christian churches. What are Catholics 

learning from the global synodal process destined to lead us toward becoming a more 

“synodal Church on mission”? What does this ecumenical learning suggest about the path 

to Christian unity? 

  

Thursday 16th May 2024 at 7.30 pm 
The Crisis of Authority and the Synodal Path 
“Synodality is a style, a walking together, and it is what the Lord expects of the Church of 
the third millennium” (Pope Francis). Becoming a synodal Church in mission has 

important consequences for the model of leadership and pastoral practice. How, in a 

Church beset by the crises of credibility and disaffiliation, might synodality become a path 

toward healing and laying foundations for the future? 

 

 

All welcome to any or all of these evenings 
 

Holy Cross Abbey – 119 Kilbroney Road – Rostrevor Co. Down BT34 3BN – 028 4173 9979 

benedictinemonks@btinternet.com 


